
 
 
 

 
 
Office of the Secretary 
 
  
 
 

 
      November 6, 2015 
 
Richard G. Parker, Esq. 
O’Melveny & Myers LLP 
1625 Eye Street, NW 
Washington, D.C. 20006-4001 
 

Re: Impax Laboratories Inc. (Solodyn), FTC File No. 121 0083 
 
Dear Mr. Parker: 
 

The Federal Trade Commission’s Bureau of Competition has been conducting a 
nonpublic investigation to determine whether Impax Laboratories Inc. has engaged or is 
engaging in conduct that violates Section 5 of the Federal Trade Commission Act, as amended, 
15 U.S.C. § 45, with respect to the market for Solodyn and its generic equivalents, or other 
products treating acne. 
 

Upon further review of this matter, it now appears that no further action is warranted by 


